
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 
 

  This was another wonderful week at Quadra as we enjoyed our first snow day and held two assemblies 
to mark tomorrow’s Remembrance Day. These assemblies were a somber occasion and our students 
certainly rose to the challenge. They demonstrated their respect for the Canadian Armed Forces members 
in the Army, Navy and Airforce who have sacrificed so that we can live in peace and freedom.  A big thank 
you to our special guests: Lieutenant Commander Culhane, Petty Officer 2nd Class Bork, Sailor First Class 
Lund, and Lieutenant Commander Lund. We would also like thank our Service family members who 
attended our assemblies.  Assemblies are the product of much organization and effort by staff and 
students. We, therefore, wish to recognize and thank: 

- our students hosts; Farley, Ember, Grayson, Farley and Emilie, for their important contribution to 
this event;  

- all the classes who presented powerful songs, videos and art work; 

- Vice-Principal Jeanne Humphries who ensured our tech worked;  

- and our talented music teacher Ms. Pollet for all she did to make these assemblies meaningful 
and impactful to all. 

Please remember that there will be no school tomorrow for Remembrance Day and no school on Monday 
as it is a Professional Development day for staff.  

 
Another gentle reminder:  Parents, please remember to call the Attendance Line at (250) 380-9383 or 
email quadra@sd61.bc.ca if your child will be away or is going to be late. 
 
 

Looking Ahead 
 

• Nov 11 

o Remembrance Day – No school 

• Nov 14 

o Pro-D – no school 

• Dec 7 

o Primary Winter Concert – morning 

• Dec 12 

o Loonie Emporium 

• Dec 15 

o Intermediate Winter Concert – afternoon 

• Dec 16 



o Last Day of School prior to Winter Break 

 

News from Our Wonderful PAC 
 
Annual Loonie Emporium - Monday, December 12 

 

Please save the date for this fun Christmas shopping fundraiser. Donations of new or gently used items, 

wrapping paper and bows, and volunteers for the day are needed and so appreciated! More information 

to come soon. 

Hello Community Partners! 

We are looking forward to our next round of Parenting Programs!   

 

Beginning this month, we have: 

Parents Together (13-19yrs) 

Tuesdays, Ongoing 

Daytime 12-1:30PM 

Evening 6:30-8PM  

Parents in the Know(13-18yrs) 

November 23rd-Feb 1st 

Wednesday Evenings 6:30-8PM 

Parenting Without Power Struggles(9-12yrs) 

November 24th-Feb 2nd 

Thursday Evenings 6:30-8PM 

If you have an interested Parent, please send them our way!  Currently all programs are online 

via zoom, and offered on a first come, first served basis. 

To register or for more information, please contact our Referral Coordinator 

at referrals@bgcsvi.org, or call 250.686.9122 

mailto:referrals@bgcsvi.org


 
Have a wonderful, safe weekend! 
 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 


